
• Patrick Murray from Monmouth University Polling Institute led a discussion on  
   the significance of political polling and other election related topics.

• The Social Work Club sponsored “See Me, Walk” as part of the  
   National Mental Wellness Month in October.

• Social Work Match Day provided social work students the opportunity to  
   interreact with potential employers.

• New Program: Public Health Program was approved by the state in October.

• New 3+1 articulation agreements signed with Stockton University for Social Work,  
   Hospitality, and Business programs.
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